
Summer Fair 2022 

On Friday 8th July 2022, PACE held their annual Summer Fair. We had many stalls 

including The Tombola, The Bottle Tombola, Carnival Toss, face painting and many more. 

All the adults who came to our summer fair were invited to a beautiful singing 

performance from some of our children. We also sold many raffle tickets to staff, 

parents and other people from outside of PACE. There were incredible prizes up for 

grabs including vouchers to trampoline parks, a meal for two, Team Sport Karting 

tickets and many more.  

We raised an amazing £890.46 for school funds.  

Thank you to everyone who supported us during this event. 

 


